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TOWN OF STERLING CONSERVATION COMMISSION
LEGAL NOTICE- NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

o Pursuant to MGL ch 131 s 40 as amended there will be a public hearing by Mass
DOT for roadway and infrastructure improvements on Route 12 at Interstate 190
and Chocksett Road. The hearing will be held in Sterling Town Hall 1 Park Street
Room 207 at 7:45 PM on Tuesday July5, 2016. The public is invited to attend.
Anyone wishing to view plans may call the commission office Monday through
Friday from 8 to 4 PM for an appointment or they mail email for a PDF copy at
mmarro@sterling-ma.gov
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